
WSR 24-01-056
PUBLIC RECORDS OFFICER

WASHINGTON STATE
SCHOOL FOR THE BLIND

[Filed December 12, 2023, 11:56 a.m.]

Pursuant to RCW 42.56.580, the public records officer for the 
Washington State School for the Blind is Janet Kurz, 2214 East 13th 
Street, Vancouver, WA 98661, phone 360-947-3302, fax 360-737-2120, 
email janet.kurz@wssb.wa.gov.

Scott McCallum
Superintendent
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